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[an Dempster

Gas Industry Company Limited
Level 9,

State Insurance Tower,

1 Willis Street,

PO Box 10-646,

Wellington

28 September 2007

Dear ITan,

Shell (Petroleum Mining) Co Ltd

Shell Exploration & Production Interenational
Ventrures

3 Queens Whart

PO Box 2091

Wellington

New Zealand

Tel +64 4 463 4059

Email ron.m kelly@shell.com
Internet www shell.co.nz

Thank you for the opportunity to provide on the Gas Industry Co.s Statement of Proposal -
Information Disclosure by Owners of Gas Processing Facilities, dated September 2007.

Shell’s response to the questions contained in the Statement of Proposal are attached.

In summary, as previously advised, Shell supports the information disclosure regime proposed as a
voluntary regime. However, given that a voluntary regime has not been achievable, and given that the
status quo is not an option, Shell understands the necessity for GIC to recommend the regulatory

imposition of the disclosure regime.

Shell is happy that the GIC publishes the letter and attachment, and provide any additional explanation

where that might assist the GIC.

urs sipcerely

Kelly _
Commercial Mapag
Shell (Petroleum\Mining) Co Ltd
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